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Principal’s message  

Hello everyone, 
 
This week’s shorter newsletter is written in a school world and a wider world that is so much different to that in 
which our last newsletter was written 2 weeks ago. We are certainly missing having all our staff and students at 
school and I know those of you working from home are missing seeing your classmates each day as well. 
Hopefully we will all get back together as soon as possible. Staying connected to your teachers and classmates is 
important so we encourage you to use the on line platforms such as Seesaw and class conferences where possible.  
 

Thank you to all parents and students who have been so flexible and diligent in embracing the ever changing 
challenges in the learning from home regime that has become the new normal. The teachers – some working from 
home and some at school - and School Learning Support Officers, Megan, Brittany and Kathy, are working so 
hard to ensure that all students have paper packs and wherever possible can access online learning. The students 
coming to school each day are also completing paper and online activities similar to those learning at home. On 
Friday new packs for next week will be delivered again to the same locations as last week – please check the 
Skool Loop app or Facebook page for exact drop off and pick up times. Please contact us if you have any 
problems or queries so we can help make this journey as smooth as possible. 
 

Please be assured that you as parents are doing a fantastic job! Whatever you are able to do at home is so 
worthwhile to your children. If you are not able to complete tasks set for whatever reason please do not feel 
stressed. Whatever you can do, you can do. These are unprecedented times and we are all working to the best of 
our ability. Again, if you need help, want advice or just need to talk please do not hesitate to call the school or 
connect with your child’s teacher through Seesaw. 
 

At this stage next week will continue much the same as this week. School is open for those who need to attend, 
online learning will occur if you can access it from home and paper packs for Week 11 will be delivered. Again at 
this stage, it looks as if the first few weeks of Term 2 will be similar. There is an online meeting for Principals this 
afternoon at 3.15pm with the Minister which may reveal more information. If you have not already downloaded 
the Skool Loop app we recommend you do so to access any important information. Also information is on our 
school Facebook page.  
 

Our new principal Jody Kilpatrick was here today and was introduced via an online conference to staff working 
from home and personally met staff and students on site. We welcome Jody to Gresford and hope she will enjoy 
her time at our fabulous school. 
 
Stay safe and well. 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

APRIL  

Thu 9   -  Last day for Term 1                      

Fri 10   -  Good Friday  

Mon 27  - Staff Development Day 

Tue 28  - All students return for Term 2 

(If applicable) 

 

Tucker Box & P&C News 
 

           

 

 

 

 

 

It has been announced by the  

Health Department  

that the  

Canteen and Uniform Shop  

will be closed for  

ALL  of Term 2. 

Any questions please ring the school on 4938 9304. 

 

Below are pictures by Cooper C who submitted these by Seesaw.                
Mrs Rubeli asked her class to write 6 x times tables in an interesting place 

like fridge, fence etc. He answered all of them correctly.                                 
Well done Cooper! 

 






